CLUB HOURS
The club house is open:
Every Thursday evening: 6 pm to Closing
Every Saturday afternoon: 2 pm to Closing

Teakiast will be served at all pheasan
unts Donations are accepted and apprecid
ted for the Game Supper

MAY

4 CLUB OPEN

11 BUSINESS MTG

13 CLEAN UP DAY

18 CLUB OPEN

25 EXEC BOARD MTG EVENT CANCELED

JUNE 2017

1 CLUBOPEN

8 BUSINESS MEETING

15 CLUB OPEN

17 STEAK OUT

22 EXEC BOARD MEETING
29 CLUB OPEN

JULY

6 CLUB OPEN

13 BUSINESS MEETING
20 CLUB OPEN

27 EXEC, BOARD MTG

RIFLE RANGE HOURS
M-Sat; 9:00 AM to Dusk (no later than 9:30PM)
SUN: 12:00 noon to Dusk (no later than 9:30PM)
Carry in Carry out. Please do not place dud ammo
in Barrels
TRAP and SKEET RANGE HOURS
(weather permitting)
Mon and Thurs 6 pm - 9:30; Sat 1 pm - 4 pm

Please, Keep the Ranges Clean

FISH DERBY
April 15th was a beautiful day weather-wise to spend

at Norco Pond to dip a line and haul out a few feisty
trout for a delicious spring dinner.

Many thanks for Norco volunteers: including the
fishing committee to arrange for a fully stocked
pond of large trout, making breakfast and lunch
for all, securing and awarding derby prizes for all
the youth. Thanks for Corey snapping a lot of nice
pictures capturing the action and fun, they are now
posted to our website. https://www.norco.club/news-
event-gallery/photos/

There are still fish in the pond and members are
welcome to continue fishing.




Youth Turkey Hunt — Successful Outing — Ready for Turkey Dinner

The Norco Youth Turkey Hunt Program culminated with a successful morning hunt on Saturday April 22nd
and followed with a group lunch, show-n-tell, and stories. 12 youth hunters and 12 mentors participated this
year. See web page for more pictures of proud youth hunters with their turkeys, turkey’s being weighed and
tagged. Fresh turkey dinners are shortly to follow.

Special thanks to Duffy for organizing this year’s program at Norco, NWTF instructor volunteers earlier this
month for training the youth, the mentors, and those who prepared a filling lunch!

The turkey hunting season opens on Monday April 24th statewide. Good luck for everyone heading out. If
you have pictures to share, send to webmaster@norco.club or upload them at the website make-a-post
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The youth that returned tc; club after hunt. Front Row left to right are Trent Talbert, Clayton Mason, Tom
Hebert, Jonathan Forkey, Paul Zgurzinski, and Ben Worden. W en’s News May 201




